Dear WRAP Coordinators,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 exhibit year, and thanks to all of you who are helping us keep the
WRAP program strong. As AWA WRAP Chair, I will be your main contact for communication
about the WRAP program.

State Award winners from July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024 will be invited to exhibit their
winning artwork at the Pyle Center in Madison, concluding with the State Conference weekend
on September 27-28, 3034. I have updated the Coordinators page of the AWA website. You can
reach this page by going to wiscartists.org, clicking on the WRAP tab, and choosing Local
Coordinators from the drop down menu. This page includes lots of information to help you plan
and carry out your WRAP Regional Event as well as forms, labels and award cards that you can
download.

Let me know if you have questions about any of this information, and whether there is other
material that you would find useful.

Best wishes, Becky Herb, wrap@wiscartists



